
FILE 

Genesky, Donielle 
J 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 11:05 AM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum v 
c 

Date; 10/22/2014 O 

o 
Re: Robin Vachon-Kraut 
320 S Ardmore Rd 

Bexley, OH 43209 

Docketing Case No.: 13-2385-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Case # 13-2385-EL-SSO I am writing to STRONGLY OPPOSE a rate increase to 
cover the costs for outdated coal plants to meet new federal coal plant 
regulations. With the availablity of natural gas and renewable energy that are 
so much cheaper and cleaner, it just does not make sense to provide additional 
support to the coal industry. The coal industry has had plenty of advanced 
warning and could have wisely invested in making coal energy safer for the 
public. The industry chose not to do that. Their lack of planning and sense of 
duty should not now become the responsibility of the public. It is time to let 
the coal industry dinasaur rest, thanks, Robin 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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